From: Nancy Dutil

To: Schuetz, Marissa
Subject: Northern pass
Date: Friday, June 2, 2017 5:01:20 AM

Please please Say NO to the northern pass. No need for large corporations to keep greasing politicians
pockets with money to get their agenda passed so corporations themselves can make huge profits at
our expense. Meanwhile NH's natural beauty and environment will be destroyed. Instead our state
should invest in renewable energy like wind and solar. That is best for our future. Thank you for your
time and consideration, Nancy Dutil
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